http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=29592

Rollover Accident Reported in Peru
(KLZA) -- The Nemaha County Nebraska Sheriff’s Office was called to the scene of a
single-vehicle rollover accident about 2 a-m Sunday morning.

The accident occurred at 2nd and Oregon Streets on the east edge of Peru. The female driver was
partially ejected from the vehicle and was transported to the Nemaha County Hospital in Auburn
then transferred to a Lincoln hospital for treatment of injuries. The name of the occupants of the
vehicle have not been released at this time. A male passenger in the vehicle suffered minor scrapes.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office, Peru Fire and Rescue and Pro-Med Ambulance responded to
the accident.
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